

Промежуточная аттестация по английскому языку

7 класс

Демоверсия

1. Прочитайте текст вслух.

In the modern world, we do everything fast. We do not have time to relax or spend time with our family and friends. For people in the Slow Movement, this is crazy. They think we need to slow down and enjoy life.

Slow Food people cook meals at home and eat at the table, with their families and not in front of the TV. The movement started in Italy in 1986, to protest against the first McDonald's restaurant in Rome.

Many people are taking up 'Slow Exercise: yoga or tai chi. Sophie, a teenager from Birmingham, is talking about her yoga practice: 'I practise every morning before school and I go to classes twice a week. Teenagers' lives are crazy nowadays - after school, we run from extra language classes to music lessons and feel tired a lot of the time. Yoga relaxes me and gives me lots of energy.

In Slow Schools students have time to think and discuss ideas. Tests and grades are less important. And luckily, the number of these schools is growing fast.

2. Ответьте на следующие вопросы по прочитанному тексту. Ответ необходимо давать в виде предложения.

1. What do people in the Slow Movement think about life?
2. Where do Slow Food people eat?
3. Why did Slow Food start in Italy?
4. What Slow Exercise does Sophie take up?
3. Are tests very important in Slow Schools?

3. Расскажите о повседневных делах, опираясь на предложенный план.

Daily life

- how busy your school timetable is;
- what household chores you have;
- what interesting/useful things you do in your free time.